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“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

           Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

 

          May 31, 2021 – Prayer Letter – Moving!  

 

Dear praying friends,  

 

We are glad that we are finally moving back to normal. The 

pandemic has been stressful, and I think that many a Christian’s love 

for Christ has waxed “cold” (Mt. 24:12). 

When the pandemic started, we were 

running 100 in the church in McAllen. Our 

first big “get together” was on Mother’s Day 

and we had a record attendance of 113 with 

26 moms present!  

 

As a family we are moving! We live in a 

two-story house now, but because of 

Michelle’s health we decided to get a one-

story house. We sold our house and bought another in just 3 days! Pray for 

Michelle, she is to have knee replacement surgery on the 14th of June (that way 

she can get moving!).   

 

As a church, we are moving! We finally got some property! It is only a couple 

of miles north of where we rent, and we will have to pay $700.00 more a month 

than we are paying now. God has blessed us with a place that is just $30,000 

down and $3,000 a month for just 7 yrs. & 1 month. To top it all off, it is interest 

free! The total amount that we will be paying is $285,000.00.  Pray as the papers 

are drawn up, and we go and remodel the building! Our people are excited with 

a100 % vote to purchase!  

 

In Him who loves us,  

  

  

 

Daniel and Michelle Jones  

We thank God for … 
… moving Pleasantview Baptist Church (Arlington, TX) to donate a camera for our video transmission needs! 

 

… the Tunnels, missionaries to Argentina, who are moving on to deputation after finishing language school. They were 

such a blessing to our church while they were with us, and we are sure they will be a blessing to you too if you will allow  

them to go to your church!  

 

Received February to April of 2021 $___________________ 
 

 

Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 
 

 

 

 

Going and Giving for the Gain of the Gospel – That is What I call MOVING! 

 


